The tender for Services to support the mental and emotional wellbeing
needs of Lesbian and Bisexual Women, Gay and Bisexual Men and
Transgender individuals and their families across Northern Ireland is now
open for application.

The closing date for this tender is 12:00 noon, Friday 20 February 2015.
Click here to see information on this tender.
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